
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

To: City of Dunwoody, Georgia – Mayor and City Council 

From: Howard J. Koontz, City Planner  

Date: February 22, 2010 

 
Subject: Peachtree Industrial Boulevard Access Road naming 

In coordination with the Georgia Department of Transportation and the Dunwoody Police 
Department, the City of Dunwoody has been made aware that the NW Access Road for Peachtree 
Industrial Boulevard –located within Dunwoody’s corporate limits- does not bear an official name.  
This presents a public safety challenge for our Police Department when responding to incidents and 
accidents. Naming the street will ameliorate potential confusion and improve clarity from a public 
safety standpoint.  

See the attached maps that highlight existing and proposed conditions.  Staff proposes naming the 
road “Peachtree Industrial Access Road.” 

In officially renaming this public street, staff has followed the procedure outlined in Chapter 23, 
Section 1 of City Code.  This action before you this evening is to be undertaken in conjunction with a 
Public Hearing.  The item was voted on at the February 9 Planning Commission Meeting.  There was 
no discussion of the item, and the motion carried 7-0. 

Both the DeKalb County GIS and Planning Departments have been contacted, and the USPS will 
later be notified through these DeKalb Departments. 
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